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To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Cristina Lloveras, and I am an event planner with over a decade of experience in 
orchestrating luxury events in diverse settings. I am writing to you today regarding the staffing 
estimates for past and future events at Buckethead Ranch.  
 
In my professional experience, a crucial aspect of successful event planning and execution is 
ensuring adequate staffing levels. It has been consistently observed that labor needs typically 
reflect approximately 10% of the total guest headcount. This ratio allows for seamless 
operations, efficient service, and a positive experience for all attendees. 
 
Last summer, we hosted an event at your venue for 200 guests. Based on the 10% staffing 
guideline, we had a team of 20 professionals, including event staff, caterers, drivers, and 
musicians. This staffing level allowed us to manage all aspects of the event efficiently and 
effectively, ensuring a memorable experience for our guests.  
 
Please let me know if I can provide any further information or documentation needed to support 
your questions. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Maria Cristina Lloveras 
 


